
Police Communiqué 

Re opening of Grand-Gaube Police Station 

Please refer to Police Communiqué dated 19th July 2021 regarding the temporary 

closing down of Grand-Gaube Police Station.  

The said station is anew operational after it has been duly sanitised and therefore 

safe. Inhabitants of the locality as well as the general public may avail themselves 

of the services and facilities. 

This office would be grateful if the above could be broadcast/ published for the 

information of the general public. 

 

Mr. K. Servansing, PMSM 

Commissioner of Police 

22 July, 2021                                                         
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